
IN THE NEWS5

President Jared Bryson, his Chief of Staff and 
ministry directors joined our Director of Advocacy, 
Deacon Tyler McClay, for a “lobby day” at the 
Missouri state Capitol to discuss with legislators, 
including Senator Steven Roberts also in the picture, 
issues of concern to Catholic Charities and our 
ministries. Read more on page 5.
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Go to Bat for Kids 

In its 22nd year. Learn how 
you can make a memorable 
night for hundreds of 
children and their families 
served by our ministries.

Saint Lawrence 
Society 

A special day for Saint 
Lawrence Society members, 
with a little history lesson 
and a special Mass. Read 
more on page 5.

Ministry News

Beginning on page 6, check 
in on our family of ministries 
and their important work. 

HIGHLIGHTS
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President’s Message  

A mission steeped in 
tradition. Read more in the 
letter from Jared Bryson, 
CEO and President of 
Catholic Charities of the 
Archdiocese of St. Louis.



As you continue to read this newsletter, I would like 

to draw your attention to the next page—Go to Bat 
for Kids. For the past 22 years, this incredibly special 

program has given so many of our children joy and 

experience like no other. I ask you to think of a trip 

to the ballpark with your own families, and consider 

sending a child this year to one of the four games we 

will be sponsoring. It is a small step, but one that will 

make a lasting impression. 

I want to thank each one of you for your dedication 

and commitment to our mission. Your unwavering 

support is what makes it possible for us to continue 

to make a difference in the lives of those we serve.

Peace,

Jared H. Bryson, MDiv, DMin

President and CEO

Catholic Charities of St. Louis
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President’s Message

“If God is the center of your life, no words are 
necessary. Your mere presence will touch hearts.”

—St. Vincent de Paul

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

As the president of Catholic Charities of St. Louis, 

I am humbled to serve in leadership at this most 

significant time, renewing our commitment to serve 

our communities in the Archdiocese of St. Louis.

Our mission to bring the healing, help, and hope of 

Jesus Christ to those in need with a compassionate, 

caring presence is not just a job, but a calling, rooted 

in our faith in Christ and driven by a deep sense of 

compassion.

As we reflect on the work we do and the impact we 

have, it is clear that our mission is the foundation 

upon which all our efforts are built. It is what unites us 

as a team and co-workers, and it is what inspires us to 

continue to reach out to those in need. In this service, 

we always welcome joyfully any opportunity to be in 

the presence of Christ. As St. Vincent de Paul said, “If 

God is the center of your life, no words are necessary.  

Your mere presence will touch hearts.”

I am particularly proud of the way that our common 

mission is integrated into all areas of our work. United 

under the strong and unifying banner of Catholic 

Charities, our ministries work together to serve 

the needs of the most vulnerable members of our 

community. This allows us to leverage our collective 

strengths and resources to make a greater impact 

than any of us could do alone.

Our shared mission provides us with a sense of 

purpose and direction, enabling us to work together 

toward a common goal. It reminds us that we are all 

part of something much bigger than ourselves, and 

that our individual efforts are part of a collective 

effort to make the world a better place.

“Our shared mission provides us with a sense of 
purpose and direction, enabling us to work together 
toward a common goal.”

—Jared H. Bryson



YES! I want to sponsor_______child(ren) at $26 a ticket.
q Home Run ($250–$499)  q Grand Slam ($500–$749)
q All-Star ($750–$999)   q MVP ($1,000–$2,499)
q Stan and Lil Musial Tribute ($2,500 and up)
Please list my name as follows:
Name___________________________________________Phone(______)________________________
Address_______________________________________________________________________________

q I prefer to remain anonymous
q  Payment enclosed. Please make checks payable to Catholic Charities.
q Please charge my credit card: q Visa q MasterCard   q Discover    q American Express
Card #_____________________________________________________Expiration Date ___________________________________
Signature__________________________________________________________________________________________________

Credit card donations may also be made at www.ccstl.org

GO TO
BAT
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The crack of the bat!  
The smell of the  
hot dogs! You 
can almost hear 
Busch Stadium 
ready to come alive with 
the new season! It’s time 
for us to root, root, root 
for those Cardinals!

Go to Bat for Kids is a Catholic Charities 
tradition, making a trip to the ballpark 
possible for children who might not 
otherwise have that opportunity.

At each of the four Go to Bat for Kids 
games, a child will experience standing 
on the pitcher’s mound and throwing out a 
ceremonial pitch! Also, other children served 
by our family of ministries will walk in a 
pregame parade on the field.

We invite you to step up to the plate and  
Go to Bat for Kids by sponsoring a child for 
just $26. That includes admission and a hot 
dog and soda. Help create a memory for one 
or more children. Please donate today.
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Go to Bat for Kids 2023



Sponsorships can be made using the back of this form or by contacting Amanda Dunnavant at 314.256.5907 or adunnavant@ccstl.org.
Sponsors will be recognized in the fall 2023 newsletter.

Go to Bat for Kids Sponsorship Giving Levels
Home Run:    $250–$499
Grand Slam:    $500–$749
All–Star:     $750–$999
MVP:     $1,000–$2,499
Stan & Lil Musial Tribute:  $2,500 and up

Sponsors step up to the plate in a big way to hit a home run for our kids!

GO TO
BAT

F
O

R
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Central Ministry Office News

On January 26, the Saint Lawrence Society met for 

a morning event that included a tour of the beautiful 

Chapel of Saint Vincent de Paul at the  

Cardinal Rigali Center and so 

much more.   

During the tour, all learned 

about the history of the 

chapel, originating in 1916 

Saint Lawrence Society January 26 Event

as the heart of Kenrick Seminary, and explanations 

for many of the unique architectural details.  

www.archstl.org/cardinal-rigali-center/st-vincent-de-

paul-chapel.

After the tour, Holy Mass was celebrated by 

Archbishop Mitchell T. Rozanski who also greeted 

everyone in attendance. 

The morning concluded 

with a presentation given 

by Deacon Tyler McClay, 

Director of Advocacy 

at Catholic Charities, on 

our role in advocacy and 

the work he does for our 

ministries. He correlated 

our work to Pope Benedict XVI’s Deus Caritas Est  
(God is Love) encyclical. 

For information on the Saint Lawrence Society, 

please contact Alisa Goessling at 314.256.5904 or 

agoessling@ccstl.org.

Catholic Charities of the Archdiocese of St. Louis 

President Jared Bryson, his Chief of Staff and 

ministry directors joined our Director of Advocacy, 

Deacon Tyler McClay, for a “lobby day” at the 

Missouri state Capitol on January 31. The day  

offered an exceptional opportunity for us to 

witness to our identity as a unified organization, 

with a profound legacy of supporting the common 

good and playing a vital role for people in need. 

Throughout the day, we were able to discuss with 

our state’s legislators issues of concern to the 

ministries of Catholic Charities.

A Day at the Capitol in Jefferson City



Good News from Our Ministries
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We join our co-workers at Cardinal Ritter Senior 
Services in thanking Archbishop Mitchell Rozanski 

for making the time to bless the new memory 

care community at the open house for the Michael 

Community (named for the Archangel Michael). This 

older adult community for the especially vulnerable 

group with memory care issues, is a beautiful 

place to care for those in need. Also, this assisted 

living community is the only certified care center 

in Missouri using the Positive Approach to Care 

through the internationally renowned dementia care 

expert, Teepa Snow.  

At 37, Cierra found herself in challenging times 

pregnant with her third child, in a demanding job, and 

just needing help. Feelings of doubt about her ability 

to be successful with this pregnancy and parenting 

her children left her feeling alone. Cierra turned to our 

ministry, Good Shepherd Children & Family Services 

to find support, information, and resources so she 

could learn how to take care of both her family and 

herself. With the help of her counselor, Cierra gave 

birth to a healthy baby girl and continues to work 

full-time. She and her family live together working 

through it all. As Cierra says herself, “Good Shepherd 

gives you the good tools and knowledge you 

need for pregnancy, to care for a newborn and 

to take care of yourself.”

At our ministry,  

Queen of Peace 
Center, the 

Nurturing Networks 

Therapeutic 

Childcare Center 

provides diverse 

services to children 

who have a mother 

actively engaged 

in treatment and 

fall between six 

weeks and five years 

of age. This early 

intervention and prevention program offers social 

and emotional support in a therapeutic classroom 

setting. The teachers are there every step of the way 

to provide a safe and caring environment in order 

for the children to learn and grow. A typical day 

starts with making sure the children are acclimated 

to the learning environment and feel safe. The Early 

Childhood Center is set up to give positive  

re-enforcement from the teachers to build 

confidence and provide love. 

A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES
A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES

A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES
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Former Army Specialist Milano has been a client 
in two Catholic Charities programs at  
St. Patrick Center. He has worked with the 
Supportive Services for Veteran Families program 
(SSVF) and Homeless Veterans Reintegration 
Program (HVRP) for over one year now and has 
worked very hard to get where he is today. Milano 
came into the program five days sober, staying 
in a shelter and with a deep desire to become a 
better provider for his family. Milano showed a 
deep commitment to the programs at St. Patrick 
Center, making all his appointments and abiding 
by all program guidelines. He was quick to admit 
mistakes, willing to ask for help when needed and 
always willing to put in the hard work needed to 
succeed. Through the HVRP, Milano was able to 
find permanent housing and obtain a stable job. 
He has since been promoted to general manager 
at his current 
employer, is 
more than 
one year 
sober and 
is enjoying 
housing 
stability.

Saint Louis Counseling therapists are often asked, 

“What is the difference between mental health 

and mental illness?” In simple terms: Everyone has 

mental health—it’s as important as our physical 

well-being. But with one in five adults diagnosed 

with a mental illness, it touches the lives of likely 

everyone we know. Stigma around mental illness 

still exists, making it difficult for some to seek 

treatment. Yet, there’s no need to be afraid. 

With professional and compassionate counseling, 

people of all ages with mental-health conditions 

and mental illnesses can, and do, live full and 

happy lives. When we break down the stigma by 

helping others understand that mental health is 

as important as physical health, more people will 

get the counseling they need. Together, let’s respond 

with hope and healing.

For information or to make an appointment  

call 314-544-3800.

Saint Martha’s is Catholic Charities ministry that 

offers shelter and support services for women and 

children impacted by domestic violence.  

A few weeks ago, Saint Martha’s met with a woman 

who had stopped by the Drop-In Center of this 

ministry fleeing an extremely violent situation with 

her child. The client needed resources, including 

legal services, as she was in a custody situation for 

her child. Saint Martha’s reached out to Catholic 
Legal Assistance Ministry (CLAM) with St. Francis 

Community Services and secured a family law 

attorney for help with court proceedings.  

Very soon after, the CLAM attorney and an advocate 

from Saint Martha’s went with this client to court 

to face the situation and be with her as the client 

faced her abuser. With the help from all, the client 

was able to establish a temporary custody order 

that helped protect both the woman and her child.  

This collaboration within the ministries of Catholic 

Charities will continue for this woman and her child 

until a secure, safe, long-term custody order is 

in place and both are safe. There is no doubt the 

advocates from Saint Martha’s and the attorney for 

CLAM changed the trajectory of this mom  

and child’s life. 

A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES

A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES

A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES



Good News from Our Ministries (CONTINUED)
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Eric came to Catholic 

Charities ministry, 

Marygrove when he 

was 18 years old and 

has been living in the 

Transitional Living 

Program for the last 

year. He currently 

works part time at 

Schnucks and attends 

St. Louis Community 

College to pursue a 

degree as an electrician. He is very motivated to 

succeed and is always willing to put forth the effort 

to become independent. Eric demonstrates his 

dedication in many ways, such as walking to work 

every day and doing chores around the house each 

morning. He has a big heart and is always a team 

player. Eric’s fellow residents and staff enjoy being 

around him because of his sense of humor and 

easy going personality. He states: “Marygrove has 

helped me to realize my talents and capabilities, as 

well as my limitations. I am learning to overcome 

my past struggles and am excited about the bright 

and independent future I am building for myself.” 

We couldn’t agree more with Eric, as we know he  

will go far!

At St. Francis Community Services, Pathways to 

Progress is a program that empowers community 

members with long-term case management. With so 

much at stake for the members in the program and 

co-workers at St. Francis, Catholic Charities began 

looking for a new director to continue the good 

work of this program and place in this important 

role within our organization. Charlan Williams-Moore, 

Charlie, as she is known to all, is a talented director 

who is skilled in handling administrative, operational 

and outreach programs while wearing any hat 

necessary to accomplish dynamic objectives. Charlie 

was excited about this opportunity and knew she 

had found her next role and was eager to begin. 

Charlie has already started in her work with other 

co-workers and is looking forward to the work and 

the successes Pathways continues to have for the 

families in 

the program.  

(Charlie is 

front and 

center in the 

photo).  

Our ministry, LAMP (language, access, multicultural, 
people) sometimes gets called into difficult medical 

situations as translators. In a recent incident, Mid-

America Transplant reached out to the call-in center 

to help with a family who was dealing with the 

loss of their daughter and about donating to the 

transplant organization. The challenge of explaining 

the medical jargon and the emotional content 

made it even more difficult than normal; however, 

the LAMP interpreter demonstrated a remarkable 

level of professionalism, precision, and empathy for 

the family. The interpreter’s contribution was vital 

in helping 

the family’s 

ultimate 

decision to 

donate, thus 

providing the 

gift of life to 

others. 

A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES

A MINISTRY OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES
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We Remember
The Catholic Charities family remembers those who 

have passed away. Family and friends paying tribute 

are listed below them. 

Michael Agne 

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Boone

Mary Lou Ampleman 

Anonymous

Elizabeth Anderhalter

Mark and Betsy Mueth

Mary L. Anzalone 

Thomas Anzalone (2)

Mary Autrey

Henry Edward Autrey

Robert Banstetter

Glory Banstetter

Brian Joseph Bardon

Katheryn Beasley

Gilbert Beckemeier, Sr.

Gilbert Beckemeier, II

Margaret Beckemeier

Gilbert Beckemeier, II

Susan Berra

Donald J. Berra, Jr.

Ron Bevelo

Anonymous

Mark Bockerstett 

Renee Bockerstett

Darin Boggs

Jim and Judy Hudson

Mary Buchek

Margaret Kaelin

Marcella Buehler 

Donna and Dan Bess

Joseph Buehrle

Kelly Buehrle

Steven Busken

Shirley Herbst, Dave & Debbie  
 Ritterbusch, Matt & Megan  
 Gibson, Ray & Kathy Ptak,  
 Stacy Ptak, Emily Ptak & 
   Jacob Cook, and Nick &   
 Anna Moll

Rosemary Buerke 

Bull Moose Tube Company

James and Mary Buford

Gilbert Beckemeier, II

Paul Buneta

Julie Venable

Paul Burkemper

***

Francis and Kathleen Burns

Michael Burns

Leonard Busken 

Gwendolyn Fortner

Marge Carron

Chauncey Carron (2)

Mary Jane Clark

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Cooper

Pauline Clendinen

Terry Westhoff

Barbara L. Conway

Sandy M. Charpentier

John Cramer

Gladys Cramer

Mary Grace Cusumano

Philip and Jeanne    
 McDermott

Audrey Dempsey

Rochelle Douglas-Holt

Jennie DiMariano 

Anonymous

Leonard Dino, Sr. 

Len and Cyndi Robinson

Bill Dohack

Virgil W. Dohack

Melvin Dohack

Virgil W. Dohack

Carol Driller

Gary Driller (4)

Elaine Ebeling

John J. Ebeling

James Edgar

Leonard and Paula Bayens

Irene Fearnley

Virgil W. Dohack

Mamie Fearnley

Virgil W. Dohack

Bradley Ferguson 

Judy and Bob Warmbrodt

Betty Filla

Jo and Karl Roedel

Dick Fister

Virginia Fister

Jim Fister

Renee and Donald  
 Johnson, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. William D.   
 Flicker

Anthony Joseph Flicker

Anthony A. Gamma

Tim and Donna Gamma

Robert L. Gerard

Marcella Gerard

Ann Geraty

Mary Broun

Mary Gianino

Jack and Nell Crawford

Bob Gorman

***

Deceased family and   
 friends 

Janice D. Grammer

Joan Green

Terry Westhoff

Edith Grieco

Paul and Beverly Hotfelder

Ann Griesedieck 

***

David and Kathryn   
 Grieshaber

Aloysius Grieshaber

Bob Haas

Vicky Floor

Agnes & Alex Hanson,   
 and Len & Florance   
 Schaefermeier

Alexander Hanson

Earl Harke

***

Allen Heininger

Helen Coleman

Elizabeth Rose Henderson 

Keith and Christine   
 Henderson

Martha Mary Hense

Sandy M. Charpentier

Deacon Frank and Anna   
 Heritz

Mary Jo Holoubek

Msgr. John Joseph Hickel 

Antoinette Hickel (3)

Thomas G. Hickel

Antoinette Hickel (2)

Bob Hoemeke

Shirley J. Hoemeke

Paul Hoffman

Anonymous

Kathleen M. Holmes

James D. Holmes (2)

Charles W. Houska

Marilyn Higgins

Thomas E. Howell

Rebecca Howell

Charles Hudson, Jr.

Peggie Hudson

Joanie Huelsing

Kim Huelsing

James (Jim) Jaeger

Mike Callahan

Ben and Lois Crocker

Carl and Becky Hermreck

Ellen McMahon

Donna Ringwald

The Schad Family

Schmersahl Treloar & Co., PC

Lori Summers and Family

Eugene Johnson

Renee and Donald  
 Johnson, Jr.

Kody Alan Jones 

Deborah A. Jones

Robert Kaempfe 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph R. Klobe

Marie and Norbert Kellner 

Mr. and Mrs. Charles   
 Polokonis

Henry Kempf

Nikki Gomer

Suzanne Kern

Ken Kern (2)

Our son Ronald G.   
 Kinnison 

Ron and Lynne Kinnison

The Klobe Families 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Klobe

The Stefanski Families 

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Klobe

Don Lafferre

Dennise Lafferre

Mary and Jesse Lopez

Edward and Joan    
 Eigelberger

John and Mary Marcellino 

Carmaline Hammond

Marianne C. Marx 

Robert J. Marx

Charles P. McGarry

Entrepreneur Team—  
 Newell Brands Inc.

Robert McKenzie

Anonymous

Anne M. McKitrick

Ken and Janet Janovec

Danny Meiners

***

Raymond Meyer

Eugene Masek

Edward and Hedwig Missey

Sandra Kay Rowden

Ted L. Moll

Anonymous

Jeanne Moran

Shelia Baltz
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David Morrow 

Mildred Morrow

Don Moxley

***

Frank Myers

Francis and Vernetta Bauman

William Naughton

Kids In The Middle Inc.

Bob and Joan Zerega

Maryanne Newman—  
 Birthday 

William Hafner

Mary Nicholson

Anonymous

Wade Baughman and  
 Mike Ritter

Jane Lawler

Greta and Ed O’Connor 

Mr. James Murphy

Joan M. Paszkiewicz

Anonymous

Karen Hecker

Cheryl Mertzlufft

Kimberlie Nash

Michael P. Paszkiewicz

Linda C. Vollmer

The WAAY 31 Family

Kathleen Penberthy

James Cosgrove

Katherine Peterson

Bryan Ziercher

Richard Pope

Mary Pope (2)

Goldie Potts

Ron and Ann Stover

Paul and Catherine Quante

Donald C. Quante

Mary Elizabeth Ratledge 

Patrick Adams

John A. Reardon 

John H. Reardon 

Maureen Reardon 

John H. Reardon

Florence Ricka Ernst

Jeffrey Potts (2)

Ruth Rothermich 

Mark Vogt

Shirley Rothermich

***

My wife Marie

Fred Rottnek (3)

Mary Ruggieri 

Neil F. Ruggieri

Ann Russek

Kathleen C. Beekley

William and Catherine   
 Hardebeck

Ellen Ryan 

Norm Ryan

Bertram and Suzanne Sachs

Michael Sachs (2)

Bernadine Schaefer

Dale Schmidt/Schmidt   
 Equipment & Supply Inc.

The Schiavo Family

Ryan Schiavo

Jacoby Schlautman

Mr. and Mrs. John Schlautman

Loretta Schmidt

Dale Schmidt/Schmidt   
 Equipment & Supply Inc.

Margaret Schmidt 

Dale Schmidt/Schmidt   
 Equipment & Supply Inc.

My parents, wife and friends

Gerhard Schmitt

My friends and relatives

Gerhard Schmitt

Ronald Schoolman

Dale and Sandra Anderson

Anonymous

Megan Burmeister

Kay Franks

Jim and Susan Horstmann

John and Barb Kelly

Mr. and Mrs. Tim McElligott

The Pfautsch Family

Dave and Kathy Sandknop

Tim and Robyn Seibel

Lance and Mary Smith 

Deacon Jack Shannon 

***

Bishop Michael Sheridan 

Thomas Kruckemeyer

Virginia Sicking

Anonymous

Mark Stelzer

Judy Stelzer

Deacon Don Stigall

***

Robert (Bob)

Charlene Strubberg

Julia M. Todd

Herbert M. Todd

Clifton Tower, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Tower

Richard Tuxbury

Lara and Richard Eppel

Clarence and Ruby Uding

Michael Burns

Ernestine and Joseph   
 Venegoni

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Tower

Joe and Carmella Verde

Antoinette Hickel

Marion and Frances Verde 

Antoinette Hickel

Doris

LaVerne Vessells

Jim Wachter

Jo-Ann Wachter

Dana Siler Wehrmann

Judy and Erin Neely

George and Louise Westhoff

Terry Westhoff

Harry Whelan

Terry Westhoff

Charles E. Whitten 

Paul W. Leible

Mary K. Wood

Anonymous

Shirley Wooten

Anna Holdener and  
 Joel Glasscock

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Hunyar  
 Family

Martin and Barbara Licari

Susie and Peter Sheahan

James and Maggie Steitz

Carol Ann Ziegler 

Terry & Marilyn Murphy,  
 Kevin & Marlene Murphy,   
 and Jim & Kim Vierling

Gary and Jo Ann Thaller

Mary Zlatic

***

“God created man in his own image, in the image of God he created him;  
male and female he created them.” —Genesis 1:27

“I have to love my neighbor as the image of God and the object of His love, and to act in such a way that 
people, in their turn, love their Creator, who knows them and acknowledges them as His brothers, whom He 
has saved, and that by mutual charity, they love one another for love of God, who has loved them so much 

as to hand over His own Son to death for them.”  —St. Vincent de Paul

We love and serve each person as made in the image of God.

ONE OF CATHOLIC CHARITIES OF ST. LOUIS’ CORE VALUES
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If you would like to pay tribute to someone through a donation to Catholic Charities of 

St. Louis, contact Amanda Dunnavant at 314.256.5907, or visit ccstl.org. Tributes above 

were received October 1, 2022 through February 28, 2023. 

*** Deacon Richard and Mrs. Carolyn Vehige 
Numbers that appear behind names indicate multiple gifts. 

We Honor
The Catholic Charities family recognizes those celebrating 

anniversaries, birthdays and other special intentions. 

Family and friends paying tribute are listed below them.

Special Intentions

Karen Agee

Robert Reeg

Thomas Baumann

Anonymous

For all those persecuted 
 by ethnic cleansing in   
 Europe 

Gudula I. Behm

Benton Blasingame—  
 Great perfomance at the  
 Cathedral 

David L. Corrick

Clare Connelly—Christmas 

Bob Stricker

Shane Bourquin—15th   
 Birthday 

Virgil W. Dohack

Rev. Michael Donald—  
 50th Anniversary

Paul Brockland

Mike and Mary Donaldson

Robert Reeg

Laura Duncan

Anonymous

Faye Egan

Kathleen Egan

Peter Eppler—  
 Happy Birthday 

Mia Eppler Coath

Good Friday and  
 Easter Sunday

Anthony Joseph Flicker

Dr. Melissa Fore

Anonymous

Frank and Lesley Gagnon

Robert Reeg

Glenn and Jody Gagnon

Robert Reeg

Rev. James Gahan

Barbara Gantner

Chris Garrison

Celia Robbin Hansen

Leslie Gewin

Mr. and Mrs. James W. Gewin

Susan Greachner 

Gail King

Tim Dower 

Timothy J. Halls

Ed Hanlon

Valerie Miller

Jacob Henderson—  
 Achievement of his   
 bachelor’s degree!

Keith and Christine Henderson

Antoinette Hickel—  
 84th Birthday

Antoinette Hickel

Sharon and Ken Homan—  
 In gratitude

Mary Flick, CSJ

James Hooper, Jr.

Anonymous

Maureen Jennings

Molly Jennings 

Elaine Kearns

Ginger Grimes

Katy Keller

Jennifer Roultson

Scott Kennebeck— 
 Great performance at the  
 Cathedral 

David Corrick

Andrew Kreigh—Renewal of  
 the Cathedral Choir

David Corrick

Mary and John McManemin— 
Birthdays

Mike Kamper

Priest and Sister who helped  
 me be a better person 

William McMenamy

Amy and Paul Miller

Timothy J. Halls

Gloria Moughan— 
 80th Birthday 

Janet and Walt Knaust

Charles and Shelagh Moul 

R. David Winson

Michael J. Mueller

John J. Mueller

Audrey Naumann

Anonymous

Mark and Alice O’Bryan

Gary, Alyse, Ashley and Benji  
 Saltz

JWP—Birthday

Jane M. O’Connell

Dr. Vince and Irene Proskey

John Stang and  
 Patricia Proskey Stang

So my 9-month- old great-  
 grandchild is baptized   
 soon 

Marilyn J. Camden

Howard and Jeanne   
 Canada 

Jeanne Canada

Mary Ann Comegys

Marilyn Higgins

Good health for my family  
 and grandson’s speech 

Mr. and Mrs. Edward T.  
 Davis, Jr.

My son Noah Andrew

Dr. Paul Ellis

Healing from cancer

Janice D. Grammer

Frank Gunning

Marilyn Higgins

Harvey Reeg

Robert Reeg

James and Lauri Reeg

Robert Reeg

Bishop Rivituso

Etta and Tom Johnson

Archbishop Rozanski

Anonymous

Mark and Miriam Ruminski— 
 Christmas

Peter and Laura Ruminski

Melissa and Scott Schardan

Anonymous

Sister Jeanne Margaret   
 Stoltz—90th Birthday

Anonymous

Steve Veile

Anonymous

Billy Wagner

C. Jordan

Jane Werdes—Good health

Gene Pfautsch

Fr. Anthony Wieck

Anonymous

Bill and Suzy Winters

Anonymous

Renewed health and  
 peace in the world

Antoinette Hickel

Peace on Earth—  
 kindness to all

Antoinette Hickel

Peace in the world, and   
 to have respect for fellow  
 human beings

Antoinette Hickel

Return of son to  
 Catholic Church 

James D. Holmes

Thanksgiving to God

Marie Kempf

Return of my children and   
 grandchildren to the faith

Mr. and Mrs. Jerome Kinnison

Peace in Ukraine

David Kwinn (3)

Peace

David Kwinn

All Things New

Margaret M. Lyons

Continued health 

Pamela Mahoney

Physical and spiritual   
 strength

Charles Matthews

Private intention 

Ronald A. Sciarra (2)

Pray for the  
 Knights of Columbus

Ron and Ann Stover

Nathaniel Tower and Family  
 to come back to Jesus 

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Tower

Depression and anxiety of  
 family members 

Patricia Young
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Give STL Day!

Join us for the 10th annual Give STL Day on Wednesday, May 10, 2023, and please support 
Catholic Charities. Early giving begins April 10, 2023. Please use the QR code to donate today, 
and help us reach our goal.

MAY 2023


